



# Incident Logistics Subcommittee

## Meeting Notes: March 31, 2021 (1300-1400 MT)

**Attending:** Chris Alford (NPS), Mike Burkholder (NASF), Cameron Crisp (FS), Eric Martinez (FS), Aaren Nellen (FS), Annie Benoit (NWCG Coordinator), Heath Cota (IPSC Liaison), Kate Morris (Admin Staff - FS)

**Absent:** Dan Froelich (IAFC), Jimmy Grimes (NASF), Todd Johnson (BLM), Brian Kruger (NPS), Stu Rodeffer (FS), John Wall (NASF), Sue Zahn (FS)

	Topic	Action Item #	Presenter	Notes	Action/Decision
1	FireNet Named Accounts		ILSC	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Medical is not listed</li><li>• No identified changes were noted on the reviewed documents</li><li>• Chris to respond direct to Jim Shultz</li></ul>	
2	FDUL Training Update S-357		Annie	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• NWCG Training supports moving forward with reworking the pre-work</li><li>• Annie noted that there is a course on the Learning Portal and she just needs to know who built it</li></ul>	Chris and Annie to work offline on the pre-work
3	LSC Discussion			<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Continuation of the February discussion regarding LSC and prerequisites.</li><li>• It was asked to be put on record that it is still out there for conversation.</li><li>• Do we want to change the prerequisites for LSC and what it looks like?</li></ul>	Table 3 <sup>rd</sup> sentence to the April Call
4	Coordinator & Liaison Updates			<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Annie – NWCG has a new Program Manager – Katie Wood</li><li>• Annie – Deb will be back in May</li><li>• Heath – Mike Black is drafting a transition plan.</li><li>• Heath – Commissary is being removed</li><li>• NWCG - Training Liaison is being removed – can request help as needed on special projects on a case by case basis now for project management</li></ul>	
5	Round Robin / Wrap Up		ILSC		

### Next Conference Call

**Date:** 4/28/2021

**Time:** 1000 PDT